
Special Bulletin: Health Advisory
Wednesday, November 18, 2020

Contact Tracing
If you receive a call from Hillsborough Township Health Department regarding your
activities, please return their call promptly. 

If you test positive or if you receive a call from someone you know who has tested
positive, please contact the Hillsborough Township Health Department immediately at
908-369-5652, Monday through Friday 8:00 am until 4:30 pm, or email during non-
business hours to sspano@hillsborough-nj.org or ndelisi@hillsborough-nj.org.

Hillsborough Health Department Sharing Tips for a Safe Thanksgiving

NJ Department of Health Guidance for College and University Students
Traveling Home for Winter Break

Recommendations for Students Coming Home from College for the 2020
Holidays ​

Additional Quarantine Information for Those Returning to Hillsborough

CDC Tips for a Healthy and Safe Thanksgiving

See Governor Murphy's November 16th Executive Order 196 pertaining
to lowering limits on indoor and outdoor gatherings
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https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/CollegeStudents_WinterBreakGuidance.pdf
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/news-announcements/404-recommendations-for-students-coming-home-from-college-for-the-holidays-2020
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/news-announcements/405-additional-quarantine-information-for-those-returning-to-hillsborough
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/news-announcements/398-tips-for-a-healthy-and-save-thanksgiving
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/daily-life-coping/everyone_can_make_thanksgiving_safer.html.pdf
https://nj.gov/infobank/eo/056murphy/pdf/EO-196.pdf
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